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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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A very busy week as usual at William Stockton. Lots of learning in the classes focusing on 
subject skills and development of our subject knowledge. It has been wonderful to see our 
new reception really ‘throw themselves’ into school life and become part of the William 
Stockton family! Likewise our older year groups ‘growing’ into their new year groups 
embracing change and showing confidence.

Julia Ploszczyca	 Lola Crossie

Denis Dima	 Kris Baluszynski

Connie Mae	 Lily Wyatt

Eleanor Jones	 Elise Parsons

Archie Sherwood	 Emily Oakes

Ben Shephard	 Jack-John Lannin
Gustas Rogulis	 Olivia Richards

Samson Rajkumar	 Destiny Conway

Layla Dwyer	

School will be closed on Monday 
19th September as it is a Bank 
Holiday to show respect to the 
funeral for  Queen Elizabeth II

WILLIAM STOCKTON 
BOOK FAIR
Back by popular demand, the 
Book Fair will be visiting us the 
week beginning Tuesday 4th 
October - Friday 7th October. 
Leaflets will be coming home 
next week. 
Every book sold 
raises money 
for more books 
in school.  We 
are a school 
who loves 
reading! We 
look forward 
to seeing you 
there.

Website
Our school website is full of 
information for parents and carers. 
www.williamstockton.com has 
your child’s class page, which 
includes details of phonics and 
learning, as well as the class twitter 
that includes pictures of activities. 
Additionally a who is who in school 
and recent newsletters full of relevant 
information.

Sports Leaders
Congratulations to our 
new Year 5 Sports Leaders, 
Kaiden and Alea who 
attended their first training 
session this week. Good 
luck with your new roles.European Day of Languages 

- Friday 23rd September
Next Friday we celebrate European 
Day of Languages across William 
Stockton School which will be 
a focus on FRANCE. For this day 
children are welcome to come into 
school dressed in the colours of the 
French flag (red, white and blue). 
Throughout the day the children 
will participate in learning activities 
about France and in French. 




